
COVID-secure service guidelines from 13th December 2021

· From 10th December 2021 the government have made it COMPULSORY for all attendees to wear face coverings in places of worship. So until further notice, ALL attendees must wear masks unless medically exempt 
· The church will be operating a first-come first-served policy. Please bear in mind seats will still be restricted by our social distancing policy
· Temperatures will still be taken at the door. As before those who have a high temperature will be advised to stay at home and then get a PCR test
· Hand gel is still to be used inside the building
· Congregating in the building or during the service is not allowed 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]The church asks that all continue to observe sensible social distancing. In the service there will now be one ‘do not use’ seat between attendees

